2023 Health and Safety Information

We are delighted to be planning and organizing the Brookings Summer Arts Festival as scheduled on July 8 & 9, 2023. In the event that public health or safety is in question, we will make necessary adjustments. The BSAF committee would never ask anyone to attend an event that is not safe.
